
Enrollment Update 2025-26 Online Registration Information 

 

Please read the following information before starting registration! 
 

“Enrollment Update 2025-26” online registration will open Tuesday July 22, 2025 

 

Parents of returning students will choose “Enrollment Update 2025-26”. 

 

Anyone registering a NEW student to the district will report to the zoned school 

for assistance. New student is defined as a student who has not ever attended any 

Coffee County School in any grade level. 

 

Parents of students coming from Westwood Middle School will choose 

“Enrollment Update 2025-2026”. Your student is not considered new.  

 

*Important Note* When parents open ParentVUE for enrollment updates, several 

documents will appear which require the parent to acknowledge and electronically 

sign.  

 

Simply completing the acknowledgements does not complete the enrollment 

update registration. Continue to the screens where your student appears and begin 

the process. You cannot advance to the enrollment update until this step is 

complete. 

 

All enrollment updates must be completed before SEPTEMBER 12, 2025  

 

Students whose parents have not completed the process by September 12, 2025 

will not have access to school email or school technology until the enrollment 

update is completed.  

 

 

ParentVUE Link:  https://psv-coffee.tnk12.gov/COF/PXP2_Login.aspx 
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